
 

 

5th January 2018  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 1 Lego Workshop  
  
On Monday 12th February Year 1 will take part in an exciting Lego Workshop, which links to our 

Geography topic for this half term- ‘Towns and Cities’. The workshop will take place in school and will be 

delivered by Teambuilding Workshops.   

  

Each child will build their own small part of a city out of Lego and the children will then work 

collaboratively to put their pieces together to create a complete city, complete with lots of different 

buildings and amenities. This exciting activity will encourage the development of, amongst other things; 

teamwork; logical thinking; creativity; and practical design.  

  

A minimum contribution of £6.00 to help cover the costs of the workshop would be appreciated. If we 

do not receive sufficient contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled.  Please return your slip 

and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and 

what the slip/payment is for by Friday 9th February. Alternatively, payment can be made online via 

SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the workshop being funded by 

school.   

  

Kind Regards,  
  

Jessica Jones, Hayley Craven, Jen Dyson & Leanne Eldridge 
Year 1 Teachers  

 

Year 1 Lego Workshop  
  
Name: _____________________________________________ Class: _______________  

  

I give permission for my child to participate in the Lego Workshop    [  ]   

  

I enclose a contribution of £6.00 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate)    

     

 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 


